WGCSA
NOMINATES
ROBERTS FOR
GCSAA
EXECUTIVE
COMMITTEE

William R. Roberts, CGCS, Golf
Course/Grounds Manager at Sen-
tryWorld in Stevens Point, Wiscon-
sin, will seek nomination for elec-
tion to the Executive Committee of
the Golf Course Superintendents
Association of America.

Roberts, in a letter to Wisconsin
Golf Course Superintendents
Association President Monroe S.
Miller stated;

“Our honest, intense effort in

the GCSAA election process in

1985 has served to reinforce my

commitment to this goal. Fur-

ther, | believe WGCSA made
great strides in gaining recog-
nition on a national level and in
strengthening the cohesion of
our group on a local level. It is
my intention to pursue the office
of Director in San Francisco, if
nominated, with the same hard
work, planning and first-class
approach we employed in

Washington, D.C.”

A member of GCSAA for 10
years, Bill Roberts, has served the
Wisconsin GCSA as a Director,

Newsletter Editor, Secretary and is
currently Vice-President. In addi-
tion, he has headed up several
Association committees. A col-
umn, written by Roberts, appears
in “THE GRASSROOTS,” an of-
ficial WGCSA publication.

His involvement with the Golf
Course Superintendents Associa-
tion of America includes having
served on the Public Rela-
tions/Awards Committee, the
Scholarship and Research Com-
mittee and he is presently seated
on the Standards Committee.
Roberts has authored several
articles for “GOLF COURSE
MANAGEMENT"” magazine and
was a speaker at the 1984 GCSAA
Conference and Show in Las
Vegas.

Further, he served as Secretary
for the University of Wiscon-
sin—Madison Select Golf Course
Study Committee in 1984. He has
attended eight out of the last nine
GCSAA Conferences and Shows,
has participated in 6 GCSAA
Seminars and has completed the
requirements for classification as
a Certified Golf Course Super-
intendent. Roberts has been a

speaker at the Midwest Regional
Turf Foundation Conference,
served as session Chairman at the
Wisconsin Golf Turf Symposium,
appeared on the programs at the
North Central Turfgrass Exposition
in lllinois and the Minnesota GCSA
Conference. He is tentatively
scheduled to address a Golf
Course Management session dur-
ing the 1986 GCSAA Conference
and Show in San Francisco.
President Miller, in his letter to
GCSAA Nominations Committee
Chairman, Robert W. Osterman,
GCCS, declared that;
“Bill’s decision to seek a direc-
torship in GCSAA is supported
by the entire Wisconsin GCSA
membership. We have had the
benefit of his experience and in-
sight and believe he can con-
tribute actively to what is best
for our national organization,
and in short, to what is best for
the Golf Course Superintendent.
Once again, we are particularly
proud to nominate him because
he is, simply stated, the very
best we have to offer. We think
that makes him the best can-
didate nationally.”

As a professional responsible for the successful opera-
tion of a golf facility, you know what a tough job it is to
stay ahead of the game every step of the way. The
National Golf Foundation would like to help by providing
you with some essential tools of the trade.

When you become an NGF Golf Facility Sponsor Mem-
ber, a wealth of useful management tools is yours for the
asking. Based on 50 years of golf course business experi-

TOOLS OF
THE TRADE.

ence, they will help your facility profit, and assure the
future growth of the game.

An annual contribution of only %100 will enroll you in
our special program designed to keep club presidents,
general managers, club managers, golf professionals and
superintendents updated with a continuous flow of infor-
mation concerning the ever-changing golf industry.

* The Wedge (Monthly Market Report)
* NGF Information Hotline

* Business Research

* The Professional Golf Shop

¢ Junior Golf Programs

* Easy Way To Leamn Golf Rules
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As an NGF Golf Facility Sponsor Member, our golf coursefclub
would prefer to receive membership benefits as indicated below
(please check appropriate box):

[J Full Membership Package including FREE NGFIGCSAA Survey
[ Full Membership Package plus optional Clubhouse Planning
Gui

ide
[] Please send only our Membership Certificate and our free
issues of THE WEDGE.

The Membership Package includes:

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

¢ Clubhouse Planner (Limited Supply)
* Membership Certificate and decal

* Bonus Offer-Become a Sponsor Member and receive
the NGF/GCSAA Golf Course Maintenance Survey, a $75
value which cross-references maintenance and operational
costs at over 2,300 golf courses around the country.

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP CONTRIBUTION: $100
The National Golt Foundation, Founded in 1936, is a non-profit organi-
zation dedicated to the growth and development of golf. Today, NGF has
over 2,500 Sponsor Members.

Please forward your
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NATIONAL GOLF FOUNDATION
200 Castlewood Drive
North Palm Beach, Florida 33408
(305) 844-2500
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